
Chittenden County Homeless Alliance 
Coordinated Entry Committee Meeting 

Wednesday, February 22nd 2023 
 

 

Coordinated Entry Committee was canceled this month. Sarah Russell initiated voting on the Veteran 

Prioritization Policy via email at 9:18AM. Voting results were announced via email by Sarah Russell at 

4:01PM: 

 

The motion to approve the extension and revision of the Veteran Prioritization Policy carries:  

 

Motion was made by Crystal Jones, BHA 

Second: Caty Mara, BPD 

In favor: CEDO, Howard Center, Spectrum, BPD, CHT, Pathways, CVSD 

Opposed: Steps to End Domestic Violence, BHA, COTS 

Abstention: CVOEO 


